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NOTICE OF MEETING  
CANCELLATION 

 
 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the 
 

SAN BRUNO COMMUNITY FOUNDATION INVESTMENT COMMITTEE 
 

for  
 

Wednesday, May 21, 2025, at 4:30 p.m. at San Bruno City Hall, Room 101 
 

has been CANCELED due to a change in location only. 
 

Instead, the Investment Committee is holding a Special Meeting on Wednesday, 
May 21, 2025, at 4:30 p.m. at San Bruno City Hall, Room 115, 567 El Camino Real, 

San Bruno. The public may attend the meeting in person.   
 

For more information, you may contact Leslie Hatamiya at 650-763-0775 or by 
email at info@sbcf.org. 

 
 
Dated: May 15, 2025 
 
 
 
        
Leslie Hatamiya, Executive Director 
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